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Charles W. Holland Memorial Scholarship 

This award was established by The Biology Club and first 

awarded in 1974. 

MTSU Biology faculty: 1970-1973 

Dr. Charles W. Holland received his B.S., 1964, and M.A. Ed., 

1965, from East Carolina University and his Ph.D. in 1970 

from the University of Tennessee. 

Dr. Holland, hired as a Biology instructor in 1970, was killed 

in a hit and run incident near Murfreesboro in 1973.  He was 

highly regarded by his students and colleagues and considered 

a very effective instructor.  The Biology Club (originally The 

Science Club) initiated a drive to establish a scholarship in his 

honor.  Once sufficient funds were raised, the interest from 

this fund was set up to be awarded annually as a scholarship 

to a senior continuing in the Graduate School at MTSU. 

 


